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Camellia Chapter at Installation on November 17

Hope everyone had a wonderful holiday 
season! Installation in November went well, 
and we greatly appreciate all the help we 
had to pull it off.  Thank you to everyone 

who came and everyone who participated! 

Camellia Chapter No. 63

      Our first meeting in December was also a success, and 
included installing our Conductress and having our junior 
Past Matron and Patron signing the Bible.  Thank you to 
everyone who came to the meeting.  We know everyone is 
so busy this time of year, so we are grateful that you came.  
The gift exchange afterward was fun, and we hope every-
one ended up with something they enjoyed. 
      The first Wednesday in January falls on New Year’s Day, 
so there will be no meeting that evening.  Enjoy the holiday 
with your family and friends!  Our next meeting will be Feb-
ruary 5 with a theme of “Leapin’ Lizards!  It’s Leap Year!”  
Please, everyone, bring to the meeting at least TWO Valen-
tine’s Day cards that you have written a personal message 
in and signed.  Your assistance with the cards will be greatly 
appreciated! 
      Also, between now and February 5, we asked that you 
put on your thinking caps and think about two very impor-
tant subjects.  (1) Please think about how we can find new 
members as our Chapter is in great need of new members.  

(2) Please think of some fundraiser ideas that you would be 
willing to participate in and help the Chapter to raise some 
money.  So far, suggestions have included another mystery 
tea/dinner and a takeover at Applebee’s.  We look forward 
to hearing more ideas on February 5 so we can plan out our 
calendar for the year. 
      Thank you, everyone!  Let’s have a terrific year working 
together in friendship! Hope, joy, love and gladness to all – 

Joni Hewston, WM
Lee Astorino, WP 

Six Rivers Lodge No. 106

Brethren,
The year has come to an end with Six Rivers 106 
21st Installation of Officers, and a new Master.  

A great line for a great year! It was a wonderful turnout of 
friends,family and members of Humboldt Lodge #79, as 
well as other Lodges. Thank you to all who were there!
	 On December 10th, we did a first degree for Dr. Ken-
tay Johnson as the last degree of the year, congratulations 
Brother Johnson on your first step into Masonry!
	 We are going to have our crab feed at our Lodge on 
January 26 with social at 1:30pm and dinner at 2pm. If you 
make your reservations by January 16, the cost of crab 
dinner will be $25 per person. If you pay at the door, the 
cost will be $30. Please call the Lodge with reservation and 
how many will attend. We will also have chicken or lasagna 
available for $10, or, $15 if you pay at the door.
	 I hope everyone had a wonderful and safe New Year. In 
the New Year, we will start off with : 
January 7:  Stated Meeting
January 14: 1st or 2nd Degree Practice
January 21: 1st or 2nd Degree Practice
January 26: Crab Feed
January 28: 2nd Degree Practice 

Dan Olufsen, WM
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Brothers and Sisters—We encourage you to make donations to YOUR Northcoast Masonic Trestleboard to keep it coming to all 
members of the Masonic Family located in our beautiful Northcoast area. Donations made directly, as well as advertising sponsorships, 
are credited to your organization. You may use the coupon below to send in your contribution. Any amount is welcome and can be 
made in honor/memory of a friend or loved one. Every little bit helps—so please send what you can today!

THANK YOU DONORS!

2019-2020
Trestleboard Olympics

Please remember that donations go to 
the organization of your choice to help 
defray their monthly costs of this im-
portant publication and your donation is 
noted in each month’s edition. You can 
make a donation in any amount, in your 
name, in memory of, in honor of or you 
can insert your business card (Business 
Card ads cost $10.00 per month)

Please make checks payable 
to: Your Own Organization 
and mail to:
Alan Smyth
c/o Six Rivers Lodge
251 Bayside Rd.
Arcata, CA 95521

I would like to contribute to The Northcoast Trestleboard for the 2019-2020 year at the following level:
 	 BRONZE 	 SILVER 	 GOLD 	 PLATINUM 	 DIAMOND
 	 up to $25 	 $26-$50 	 $51-$75 	 $76-$100 	 $101 or more
Enclosed is my donation in the amount of $ ____________________________________
Please credit this donation to my organization: __________________________________
Please list donation in the name of ____________________________________________
Donation is IN MEMORY OF / IN HONOR OF: (circle one) ______________________________
I hereby grant permission to publish my name as a donor. Signature: ____________________________________________

The names above have been deemed to have granted consent because they have completed a donor form in the past.

import xls file do remove
trailing white
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THE NORTHCOAST MASONIC TRESTLEBOARD
Published monthly as the Official Publication of the 101st and 105th Masonic Districts. Subscription price $15 per year to sojourn-
ers. Postage paid at Redding, CA 96049. The 15th of the month preceding date of issue is the deadline for all news items, photo-
graphs and advertising. Submissions after that date will not be included. All articles should be addressed to: Editor, Northcoast 
Trestleboard, P.O. Box 494160, Redding, CA 96049. Phone/Fax (call first for fax) (530) 226-9339 email: editor@northcoastMasons.
org. When sending by email, PLEASE PUT ONLY THE NAME AND NUMBER OF YOUR ORGANIZATION IN THE SUBJECT 
LINE. Do NOT put the month, or “Trestleboard” or anything else in the subject line. Remember that what you type is what gets 
printed. Please check spelling, grammar, punctuation and sentence structure, as well as capitalization. Items specific to the calen-
dar should also be faxed separately or emailed to: editor@northcoastMasons.org.

BRONZE
Margaret Richmond
Kimberly A & Donald G Hindley
Michael & Suzanne Alcorn
Bonnie E & F Sutter Fox
Alyse Laverne 
& Clayton R Webber
Heidi & Gary Quintrell
Diane R & Douglas L Dillard
Sally & Michael D Sanders 
	 IHO Alan Smyth
Celeste M Waddell 
	 IMO Ron Waddell
Alan R Bobillot
Rebecca L Bauer  
	 IHO Jonathan L Thomas
Alan G Smith
Leslie & William A Mcbroome Jr.
Robin & Donald W Coon 
	 IMO Robert & Ida Petersen
Margie A Yates 
	 IMO Jim Yates
Mary G & J.R. Scott Jr.
Elizabeth G Thompson 
	 IMO  Walter R, McConnell
JeanC & Frank Aruda Jr. 
	 IHO Jeff White
Lindley J Casillas 
	 IMO Alex Casillas Jr.
Kenwood E Benton 
	 IMO Herb Neely
Sharon & Jerome Willis 
	 IMO Lowel Hagood
Victoria A & Valman C Webster
Sharon & Stribley Schussman
Anne C & William S Dann

Shirley Butler 
	 IMO Harold Butler
Travis J Smith
Verner Laursen
Milton M & Naomi R Abbott JR.
Anne C & William S Dann
Richard D McKenna 
	 IMO Jean McKenna
James G Widdoes

SILVER
Regina  Haugher 
	 IMO Ray Huager
Robert L Neathery SR 
	 IMO Hans H Boggs 
	 & Charles Murphy
JeanC & Frank Scott
 	 IMO Jim Scott
Velva E Angell 
	 IMO Lucius C Angell PM
Gloria A Dinsmore 
	 IMO Bob 
	 Michael R & Linda R Moreland 
	 IMO Franklin “Bud” Myers PM 	
	 & Roy E Moreland PM
Maxine & Harvey Iness 
	 IMO Arthur Bolton
Mary & Ernest N Rohl
Tricia Stewart 
	 IMO Don & Helen McDonell
Robert J & Janet A Anderson
William R & Mary Ann Smith Jr.
Mary & Burnie H Kemp
Ruth E  Skipper 
	 IMO Dee Skipper

Ann C McClary 
	 IMO MacMc Clary
Jeffrey A & Lisa G White 
& McCombs
Larry L Schmidt 
	 IHO Jim Widdoes
Kenneth E & M.E Christiansen
Linda M Mathes 
	 IHO Scottish Rite Valley of 	
	 Northern California

GOLD
William Butrica 
	 IMO Hardy Wallen 	
	 & Marie Butrica
Lisle E Holt 
	 IMO Gayleen Smith
George H & Carol H  Durfee
Gerald D Irving 
	 IMO Gerald D Irving Sr, Eileen 
Irving & Gwen Irving
Steven M Jacobs 
	 IMO Isadore and Rita Jacobs
Gabrial A Vaughn
Diane Langdon Campbell 
	 IMO Charles & Sonia Langdon
Linda M Mathes 
	 IMO Chris R Mathes
Joyce Mather 
	 IMO Dorothy Lyman
Richard E &Cheryl Peterson
Martha A Peterson
Harry M Pond

PLATINUM
Linde Ballentine
Adeline A Hindley
Jesse C & Maxine Hill
Maureen L& Norman H Sprankle
Laraine Hopper
Dorothy A Doggett 
	 IMO Merle A Doggett
Pond Harry

DIAMOND
Jo Ann Smith  
	 IHO Ozzie Smith
James K Morrison
Barbara and Peter N Kerhoulas
Richard H Sweet
Donald B McCann
James G Widdoes 
	 IMO Elaine Widdoes
Candi & Phillip  Glenn 
	 IMO Bob Lewis
Vearl G Shelman
Sandy & William Lambo
Robert H Rex 
	 IMO Douglas Rex
Kathi M Vertar 
	 IMO Michael J. Vertar
Alan J. Smyth 
	 IMO Jacque P. Smyth 
	 & IHO Particia R. Newell
Charles J Walz
Philip & Diane J Grunert
	 IMO Jay & Wilda Grunert
Christopher R Mills
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P.O. Box 5178 | Arcata, CA 95518 | 707.497.4300
dorjepadma@planet-teas.com | planet-teas.com

Planet Teas LLC
Mindfulness, Wisdom

and Health Tea
Dorja Kirsten

ITMA Tea Master/CEO

Bethel No. 86,
Job’s Daughters

Hi All!
On the 21st of December, we had many 

events on that day. We had our Majority Ceremony for many 
of our outgoing girls! Congratulations girls and we wish you 
the best of luck with what life will bring to you! After the Cer-
emony, we also had Installation with our incoming Honored 
Queen being Brooke Hansen. I wish you well for your term and 
hope this next term will be even more successful then the last.
Thank you to all who have purchased lasagna from us! We had 
a lot of fun making them this year!
Thank you to all who have supported our Bethel in the past 
year and we hope that this new year will be great!

With Jobie Love,
Katie Quintrell

Anisha painting her butterfly tile 
at Parasol Arts on a 

Job's Daughters outing. 

Outgoing Honored Queen Kathryn Quintrell and 
Incoming Honored Queen Brooke Hansen at Camellia Chapter’s 

Installation with Worthy Matron Joni Hewston

Rohnerville-Redwood
Chapter No. 76

Sisters and Brothers,
	 December was a very busy month, and I want 

to thank all who came out to help with any of the events. We 
had 2 dinners to serve, a first practice and meeting, a social 
open house with the lodge, the AMI, the Lodge Installation, 
and Bowling. Plus, I am sure everyone had many other Christ-
mas events and family gatherings, which Tom & I hope, made 
happy memories for you. 
	 I always find January as a fresh beginning with lots of pos-
sibilities. I hope you will join us at our January 9th meeting, 
"The Warmth of A New Year", we will be having a soup pot-
luck, you can call Sister Sherri McKenna for what to bring. We 
are asking that you wear your funniest or comfiest slippers, 
and bring a blanket to put on your chair. We will be serving the 
Scottish Rite at their installation of officers on Jan 16th and 
the Lodge for their crab dinner on Jan 8th, if you can be of help 
for either one please contact Sister Karen Parlato. Our FUN 
event for the month will be on Thursday, Jan 30th, 2020, we 
will be meeting at Pepper's for dinner at 6:30 pm. 
	 Some upcoming events to put on your calendar are: Initi-
ation Feb 25th (hopefully 2 candidates), Friendship Night with 
corn beef dinner  Mar 12th, Grand OV June 11th (our meeting 
night), Masonic Picnic Aug 2nd, and so much more, ask for a 
calendar if you need one. Some of these events are during the 
day, so our members who can't go out at night can join us. All 
of our FUN events are open to family, friends, and prospect 
members. Our Worthy Grand Matron has asked us to increase 
our membership by at least 20%, I think if we try hard enough 
we can even do better than that. 
	 Tom & I, hope that you and yours stay warm, safe, and 
HEALTHY, and that you have a Very Happy New Year!!! Re-
member that you only get out of Eastern Star what you put 
into it, so come join us in the wonderful fellowship, fun, and 
service which our Order was made for.

Have a "Purr-fect" New Year,
Tricia Coombs, WM & Tom Howe, WP
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Humboldt Lodge No. 79

Greetings from the West!
	 A new year can be a chance for a fresh start.  
Have you considered becoming a more active 

member in your lodge as part of your New Year’s resolution?  
If you don’t know where to start, consider trying to complete 
the "Masonic Grand Slam" by attending one stated meeting, 
one first, second, and third degree during the 2020 calendar 
year.  Let us build a solid foundation of brotherly love, relief, 
and truth in Humboldt County for the ensuing masonic year 
and decade.

Your Junior Warden,
Adam Carter

Dear Masonic Family and Brethren,
	 Thank you for all who attended our installation ceremo-
ny! As always, your support is well received and appreciated. 
The holiday season and Masonic events seemed to collide like 
a typhoon, keeping our Masonic family busy -like a kid in a 
candy store! To many choices! As long as you and your family 
came through the holidays safe and sound is paramount to 
what really is important. 
	 We now have a touch screen kiosk in the lobby of our 
lodge with the sole purpose  of providing information at the 
fingertips of our members and concordant bodies. Want to 

know who is in our officer line? Touch this tab. Want to know 
information on upcoming events? Touch here. Want to know 
more information about York Rite or ? Touch there. Special 
thanks to our Hall Association and Brother Lawrence for get-
ting this off the ground.
	 Another change at Humboldt 79 is the addition of music 
for all our meetings! Organist Johnson is providing arranged 
classical music to our lodge meetings in a tasteful and uplift-
ing manner. We call on Brethren who haven’t visited lodge in 
awhile to join us for this new change, and enjoy refreshments 
after the meetings supplied by our Stewards -Brothers Brown 
and Buckingham, and our Junior Warden Brother Carter. 
	 The Super Bowl party is the next social event, February 
2nd, at 2pm hosted by Brother Reed. The SeaSmoke BBQ 
bunch will be back to “quench” your food cravings but BYOB 
and donations are welcome! 
	 Hopefully we are able to attach an installation photo - the 
deadline for the trestle board is the same day as installation!

Happy New Year from our family to yours,
P2BAM
John Prince (JP) WM

Ferndale Lodge No. 193

Brethren,
	 HAPPY NEW YEAR! I’m looking forward 
to a great year with Brother Randy in the East. 

We will have our usual projects such as the Sweetheart 
Tea.Feb’ Lodge dinner, March. Public School/Constitution 
April, Cemetery clean up May. Maybe we can add a couple 
of new ones this year.
	 The kitchen project should be done and everything 
back in place. We will keep our practice schedule as usual.
January 6th: 7:30pm Practice
January 13th: 7pm Refreshments, 7:30pm Stated Meeting
January 20th: 7:30pm Practice
January 27th: 7:30pm  Practice

Fraternally,
Lee Astorino Jr Warden
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	 Happy New Year!  2020 Sultan of the Djinns Band is 
Noble Paul Wright; Noble Ken Christiansen is the new 
President of Redwood Shrine Club.  Both have plans for a 
wonderful, fun-filled year.   With our focus on the kids at 
the Shriner’s Hospital, discussion is in progress about a trip 
to the hospital in Sacramento.  More information will be 
forthcoming.
	 The December house party at Noble John Ayres’ house 
was a lot of fun. I am sorry to hear some nobles and ladies 
missed out because of Lodge installations.  The food was 
very good and the fellowship was excellent. Thank you, 
Noble John and Lady Donna for hosting.  
	 Getting together and having fun while supporting the 
Shrine Transportation Fund and Shriner’s Hospitals for Chil-

Djinns Band

Aahmes Redwood
Shrine Club

&

dren is one of the great delights of being a Shriner.  Please 
join us at upcoming meetings .
Dates to Remember: 
Travelers’ Social on Friday, January 10th at the Aahmes 
Shrine Center, 6 p.m. to 8 p.m.
January 11th in Livermore at the Aahmes Temple, Presen-
tation Ceremonies and Reception will begin at 1:30 p.m.   
Dinner Buffet Dinner following the ceremonies.   $45.  Res-
ervations must be prepaid and close January 3rd.  Call (925) 
373-4880 Unit & Club Officers & Ambassadors will meet 
that morning at the Temple, 11:30 a.m. 
January 14th Djinns Band meeting, 7 p.m., at the home of 
Noble Ziggy - 2812 Harrison Ave., Eureka
January 20th Clown meeting, 7 p.m., at the home of Noble 
Jim Widdoes, 2879 Shields Lane, Fortuna
January 25th Redwood Shrine Club’s Change of Gavel meet-
ing.  Dinner and entertainment at the Moose Family Cen-
ter.  In January a flyer with more information will mailed.
If you would like to have more information about the Shrine 
or become a Shriner please call  Paul Wright at (707) 443-
1981 or Ken Christiansen at (707) 445-1766

Noble Kirby Bay, 2019 Sultan 707-845-1657
Djinns Band

Eel River Empire
Lodge No. 147

	 Brethren,
	 Happy New Year! I hope everyone had a nice 

Christmas and holiday. Our installation when very well and 
thanks go out to brothers Jim and Mac for acting as presiding 
officers. I would also like to thank the ladies from Rohnerville 
Redwood OES for our fun night on December 13th and pre-
paring all the delicious meals throughout the year.  We were 
able to watch the trucker’s parade traveling down Main St. 
from our lodge room, through our new windows. 
	 On a sadder note, Brother Ozzie Smith passed away in 
early December. If your familiar with Fortuna, he owned and 
operated Bob’s Foot Longs for many, many years. Thanks to 
the brethren who performed the Masonic funeral.
	 We will be holding a first degree for Mr. Sheldon Stenquist 
on Wednesday, January 15th at 7 pm. Brother Simon, as our 
Junior Warden, will get his first chance at sitting in the East 
for this degree. He’s been diligently working on his lecture 
and assures me he will be ready. After this degree, we will be 
practicing for a 3rd degree for Brother Jayme. It’s an exciting 
time for our lodge, as we have many new members that are 
interested in moving up through the line and striving for our 
goal of someday having no past masters in the top 3 chairs.
	 We have made a donation to the FUHS wrestling team 
in the amount of $1500 to assist them in purchasing a points 
board for display in the gymnasium. Our name will be dis-
played on the board. 

Fraternally,
Mike Flockhart, WM

Scottish Rite Valley
of Northern California

Greetings my Brothers and Friends and 
welcome to the new year of 2020. This is 

the time of the year when our Valley is putting the finishing 
touches on our yearly Shrimp Feed to support our Childrens 
Speech Therapy Program. We are hoping that if we raise at 
least $10,000 again this year we will be able to begin set-
ting up our Speech Therapy Offices here in Fortuna. To that 
end we are selling the dinner tickets at $40 a piece for all 
the shrimp we can eat. A steak and baked potato dinner 
is also available. The dinner is on Saturday, February 15th, 
2020 starting at 5:30PM at the River Walk Lodge in Fortu-
na. We will be having a silent auction again this year and 
we can still use some more donated items for that auction.
	 We will be having our January Stated Meeting on Janu-
ary 16th, 2020, starting at 6:30 PM with dinner to follow at 
7:15 PM. Installation of New Officers will follow the dinner 
and will be presided over by Sovereign Grand Inspector 
General of California, ILL. Frank Loui, 33 deg. Just as a quick 
reminder, our Stated Meetings start at 7:00PM unless there 
is a dinner, when they will start at 6:30PM. 
	 My term as Venerable Master is over as of January 16th 
when Br. Gary LaFaunce will be taking control of the Valley. 
I had a lot of fun this year Thanks to all the support of my 
Learned Brothers and I wish the Best of Luck to Br. Gary.
	 As a final note, if you want to make ILL. Jim Widdoes a 
“Happy Boy” give him a call at (707) 599-8841 or (707) 725-
9763 and order up some Shrimp Feed Tickets. 
See you all at the Shrimp Feed.

George Durfee, Venerable Master
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Eureka
Haven,
AirBnB

Attached Suite with Private Entrance
Located Across from Local Elk's Lodge
Close to Shopping and Nestled Close to the Municipal Golf Course.
Internet
Dog Friendly
Search AirBnB.com for 'Eureka Haven'
Or
Find us at https://www.airbnb.com/rooms/32495779

Hosted By: Bill & Sandy Lambothis
ad space

could be yours!

 Ferndale Chapter No. 23

We hope that everyone had a merry and joy-
ous holiday and a Happy New Year.  Mem-

bers of Ferndale Chapter along with members of Ferndale 
Lodge were kept very busy in December working several 
shifts at the Humboldt Ice Rink.  It is great having the rink 
indoors and it is a lot of fun to watch all the kids on the ice 
skating, or trying to skate!  We will be celebrating the New 
Year at our January 8th meeting and we will have our re-
freshments after our meeting.  Just a reminder to pay your 
2020 dues if you have not already.  Notices have been sent, 
please contact our secretary if you have any questions.

Stat Love,

Leslie Nicholson, Worthy Matron
Larry Nicholson, Worthy Patron

We want you to hear from
Y O U !

Special events, exciting news,
announcements, invitations,

photos to share?
Email us today!

Send details to:
Editor@NorCalMasons.org or FAX to (530) 226-0725

Please send by Wednesday, January 15th
to be in next month’s Trestleboard.

Arcata Chapter
No. 207

SECRETARY’S SCRIBBLE
Just a gentle reminder to Arcata Chapter, Redwood 
Shrine Club and Six Rivers Lodge members that your 
2020 dues were due and payable by December 31 
2019. If you have not yet sent them in to me please 
do so as soon as possible as this will save your orga-
nization collection expenses. If payment will create a 
financial hardship please contact me at 822-1211 as 
we have a discreate way to handle this. Happy 2020 
to you all, Alan

New Year Greetings!
	 We are excited for the new year that is before us and 
are so very thankful for all the Brothers and Sisters that 
helped us get this far.
	 Arcata Chapter will have a dinner before every stated 
meeting starting at 6:30 p.m., beginning January 2, 2020. 
We will have a variety of dinners over the year and may 
throw in a fun activity now and then. In order to have the 
latest details of the dinners and meetings, we are starting 
something new this year to help improve communication. 
If you would like to receive text messages or e-mail updates 
on our upcoming events, please contact Heidi at 707-599-
2827 or email her at heidi125669@gmail.com
	 We hope you all had a wonderful holiday season and 
hope you will join us in a fun filled 2020.
	 “ One small positive thought in the morning can change 
your entire day.” - anonymous

Happy New Year,
Heidi & Gary Quintrell
Worthy Matron & Worthy Patron
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To put an event on next month’s calendar, email details to Editor@NorthcoastMasons.org or FAX to (530) 226-0725

 	 SUNDAY 	 MONDAY           	TUESDAY      WEDNESDAY 	  THURSDAY 	 FRIDAY 	 SATURDAY

6:30 PM EEL
RIVER DINNER

& STATED
7:00 PM

HUMBOLDT 79 
STATED MTG

7:30 PM
ARCATA OES 207

7:00 PM BETHEL 
86 JOB’S

DAUGHTERS

7:00 PM
CRESCENT CITY 
45 STATED MTG

12:00PM
REDWOOD NILE

CLUB #7

6:30 PM SIX
RIVERS #106

DINNER & STATED
7:00 PM

FERNDALE OES 
23

6:30 PM
HUMBOLDT

ASSEMBLY IORG

7:30 PM
FERNDALE 193
STATED MTG &

REFRESHMENTS

TRESTLEBOARD
DEADLINE 5PM

7:00 PM BETHEL
86 JOB’S

DAUGHTERS

 6:30 PM
HUMBOLDT
ASSEMBLY 

IORG

8:00 PM
ROHNERVILLE

REDWOOD
OES 76

6:00 PM
EUREKA

COURT #109
AMARANTH

7:30PM
ROHNERVILLE-
REDWOOD #76



ARCATA #207
1st Thursday, 7:30 PM

WM - Heidi Quintrell 	 443-7305
WP - Gary Quintrell 	 443-7305
AM - Kathryn M. King 	 496-7251
AP - Steven M. Jacobs	 839-2186
S - Alan J. Smyth  	 822-1211
2020

FERNDALE #23
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

WM - Leslie Nicholson 	 834-5589
WP - Larry Nicholson 	 786-4559
AM - Janessa Wooley 	 617-0259
AP - Kirby Bay 	 845-1657
S - Helene Nicholson	 496-5951
2020

ROHNERVILLE-REDWOOD #76
2nd Thursday, 7:30 PM

WM - Kim Poulter  	 298-4322
WP - Ken Poulter
AM - Tricia Coombs 	 725-5938
AP -
S - Karen Parlato  	 725-3532
2018

CAMELLIA #63
1st Wednesday, 7:30 PM

WM - Joni Hewston 	 442-9223
WP - Lee Astorino  	 362-0377
AM - Laird Crandall	 623-3122
AP - Robert Matlock 	 496-7942
S - Peggy Mecham-Carlotti  	 633-6875
2020

DEPUTY GRAND MATRON — JoAnna Matlock - Camellia #63 - Phone: (707) 496-7944 - email: luthien.tinuviel@sbcglobal.net

101st Masonic District
c/o Six Rivers Masonic Lodge
251 Bayside Road
Arcata, CA 95521
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P A I D
PERMIT #1

REDDING CA 96049

Com
e

To
Lodg

e!

January 2020

HUMBOLDT Lodge #79
P.O. Box 197,
Eureka 95502

Phone: 443-3079
humboldtLodge79.org

STATED MEETING
FIRST THURSDAY 7:00 PM

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
John H. Prince (Janis)
707-382-6738
4802 Wells Wy.
Eureka, CA.95503
SENIOR WARDEN
Dax E. Allen (Chani)
707-497-4403
6399 Purdue Dr.
Eureka, CA. 95503
JUNIOR WARDEN
Adam S, Carter (Chia)
253-241-9165
5216 Leppek Ct.
Eureka, CA. 95503
TREASURER
Joshua R. Lawrence (Ann)
707-616-3192
PO Box 561
Blue Lake, C.A. 95525
SECRETARY
William J. Lambo PM (Sandy)
H. 707-442-7355
C. 707-672-9218
410 Herrick Ave.
Eureka, CA. 95503
wjsklambo@gmail.com

2020

EEL RIVER EMPIRE
Lodge #147

P.O. Box 51, Fortuna 95540
Phone: 725-2355
STATED MEETING

FIRST WEDNESDAY, 7:30 PM
DINNER 6:30 PM

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
Michael G. Flockhart
768-3110
502-1146
P.O. Box 315
Hydesville, CA 95547-0315
myflock4@hotmail.com
SENIOR WARDEN
Philip J. Grunert
725-3637
599-5775
915 12th St.
Fortuna, CA 95540
philgrunert@att.net
JUNIOR WARDEN
Daniel S. McClelland
725-2053
599-4377
1763 Barney St
Fortuna, CA 95540
TREASURER
Philip Aycock
499-1186
140 Webster St.
Rio Dell, CA 95562
SECRETARY
Richard H. Sweet, PM
764-3626
Cell 499-2211
394 Cherry Ln., Rio Dell 95562
wb6myf57@yahoo.com

2019

FERNDALE Lodge #193
P.O. Box 1265,

Ferndale 95536
STATED MEETING
SECOND MONDAY

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
Lee Astorino, PM
445-8303
517 15th. St.
Eureka 95501
SENIOR WARDEN
Randy Cady, PM (Patti)
786-9566
P.O. Box 1164
Ferndale 95536
JUNIOR WARDEN
Kenneth Poulter, PM (Kim)
725-5898
500 Nob Hill Rd.
Fortuna, 95540
TREASURER
Kirby L. Bay, PM (Nancy)
786-9563
1907 Crosby Rd.
Ferndale 95536
SECRETARY
Jim Grinsell, PM (Susan)
786-9590
P.O. Box 802
Ferndale 95536
j_and_w@frontiernet.net

 2019

105th Masonic District Inspector: Halby O. Garrison, PM
1914 Mesa Ave., Eureka 95503-6838 Ph: 443-6916

Assistant Grand Lecturer Division I: Gary Quintrell, PM
2355 Bongio Ct., Eureka 95503 Ph. 443-7305

email: GQHQ@suddenlink.net

next Trestleboard deadline: Wednesday, January 15 at 5:00pm

SIX RIVERS Lodge #106
251 Bayside Rd.,

Arcata 95521
Phone: 822-1211
STATED MEETING
FIRST TUESDAY

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
Daniel M. Olufsen
442-0863
6619 Brete Hart Lane
Eureka 95503
SENIOR WARDEN
Gabriel A. Vaughn
834-0173
1300 Sunset Ave.
Arcata 95521
JUNIOR WARDEN
Peter A. Lindke
822-2808
3150 Brian Court 
Arcata 95521
TREASURER
Michael W. Alcorn, PM (Suzanne)
497-6591
3340 Montgomery St.
Eureka 95503-4860
SECRETARY
Alan J. Smyth, PM (Pat)
822-1211
251 Bayside Rd., Arcata 95521-6463
6riversLodge@suddenlinkmail.com
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